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WEST KIRKLAND MINING ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 

 

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA, June 26, 2017 – West Kirkland Mining Inc. (WKM:TSXV) 
(WKLDF:OTCQB) (“West Kirkland” or the “Company”) announces the resignation of John Brock from 
the Board of Directors.  The Company would like to thank Mr. Brock for his time, services, and for the 
valuable contributions he made during his tenure as a director and wish him well in his retirement.   
 
ABOUT WEST KIRKLAND MINING INC. 

West Kirkland owns a 75% interest in the Hasbrouck Gold Project in Tonopah, Nevada. The 
remaining 25% is owned by Clover Nevada LLC, a Nevada limited LLC and 100% subsidiary of 
Waterton Precious Metals Fund II Cayman, LP.  A Pre-feasibility Study with construction-level 
drawings and all federal and state permits for the phase-one Three Hills Mine provides a ready-to-
construct project. Exploration for potential expansion is underway.  

On behalf of West Kirkland Mining Inc.  
“R. Michael Jones” 
Chief Executive Officer  

For further information, please see the Company’s website at www.wkmining.com or contact us by 
email at info@wkmining.com.  
 
Investor Relations:  
Rob Bruggeman 
(416) 884-3556 / rbruggeman@wkmining.com   
 
Disclaimer for Forward-Looking Information  

This press release contains forward-looking information or forward-looking statements (collectively "forward-
looking information") within the meaning of applicable securities laws. Forward-looking information is typically 
identified by words such as: “believe”, “expect”, “anticipate”, “intend”, “estimate”, “postulate” and similar 
expressions, or are those, which, by their nature, refer to future events.  Forward-looking information in this 
news release includes, without limitation, the completion of the Prefeasibility Study, the project approach of the 
Prefeasibility Study and exploration and all information under the heading “Prefeasibility Study Detail”, including 
the Prefeasibility Study budget.  Although West Kirkland believes that such timing and expenses as set out in 
this press release are reasonable, it can give no assurance that such expectations and estimates will prove to 
be correct.  The Company cautions investors that any forward-looking information provided by the Company 
is not a guarantee of future results or performance, and that actual results may differ materially from those in 
forward-looking information as a result of various factors, including, but not limited to, the state of the financial 
markets for the Company's equity securities, the state of the market for gold or other minerals that may be 
produced generally, variations in the nature, quality and quantity of any mineral deposits that may be located, 
the Company's ability to obtain any necessary permits, consents or authorizations required for its activities, to 
raise the necessary capital or to be fully able to implement its business strategies and other risks associated 
with the exploration and development of mineral properties.  The reader is referred to the Company's public 
filings for a more complete discussion of such risk factors and their potential effects which may be accessed 
through the Company's profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com.  

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies 
of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  
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